PLUMAS COUNTY
FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

January 26, 2015

Sierra Nevada Watershed Improvement Program
Sierra Nevada Conservancy

To Whom It May Concern:

At its regularly scheduled meeting held on January 22, 2016, the Upper Feather River Integrated
Regional Water Management (IRWM) Group unanimously approved endorsement of the Sierra Nevada
Watershed Improvement Program (WIP). We are committed to working with other WIP partners in
identifying the level of ecologically sound restoration activities needed to return Sierra Nevada
watersheds to a state of resilience, and quantifying the cost of implementing these activities. We will
work collaboratively and in good faith to overcome barriers to large scale landscape restoration;
increase state, federal, and private investment in restoration activities; and secure support from those
who benefit from the variety of resources that the Sierra Nevada provides to all of California.

The Upper Feather River IRWM Plan Update is being developed under a Proposition 84 Grant
Agreement between the Department of Water Resources and the Plumas County Flood Control and
Water Conservation District. This endorsement of the WIP is signed by Chair of both the Upper Feather
River IRWM Group and the Plumas County Flood Control and Water Conservation District.

Sincerely,

Sherrie Thrall, Chair
Upper Feather River Integrated Regional Water Management Group
Plumas County Flood Control and Water Conservation District

CC: Members of the IRWM Regional Water Management Group



